
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 30 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 November 2017  

   

Question  At the Finance & Resources Committee on 7 November, 

you accepted an addendum from me to insert the word 

‘Administration’s’ into the 2018/19 budget report 

recommendations in order to tie the budget proposals to the 

administration.  I was assured at the meeting that the public 

consultation materials would also reflect this.  What specific 

changes were made to give effect to this? 

Answer   
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